
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 

 

 

 

                                    16 Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, Wilts SP1 1QX 

Telephone: 01722 503590    

 Email: admin @st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk 

                                            Website: www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mrs J Fernie BEd 

Deputy Head 

Miss A Hodgson BAEd 

 

  

 

  

 

September 2024  
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We have the exciting opportunity for children in Year 5 and 6 to take part in the Young Voices 
concert at the O2 arena in London. Young Voices concerts are a fabulous opportunity for children to 
join with thousands of others to sing together in a huge concert whilst also having the opportunity 
to listen to professional musician and dancers perform.  
 
The concert will take place on Friday January 24th 2025 and we will be practicing the music for the 
event during choir sessions between now and then. We will be travelling by coach to and from 
London on the day and so there will be a small cost involved to cover the hire of the coach. We will 
confirm how much this is once we know final numbers. At this stage we are asking for a £5 deposit 
to secure your child’s place.  If you are concerned about the financial implications then please do 
come and speak to us. 
 
Parents are invited to purchase tickets to attend the concert in the evening and so we are hoping to 
be able to arrange coach travel for parents wishing to come with us as well.  
 
As there is quite a large amount of music to learn for the concert, we are asking that anyone 
wishing to attend commits to coming to all choir sessions between now and end of January. Choir 
will be on Monday evenings until 4pm, starting on Monday 16th September.  
 
If your child is interested in taking part please register their interest alone with the £5 deposit. This 
is such an exciting event and the children will have an unforgettable day out.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs R Staplehurst  
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